
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

TREASURY DEPARTMENT 

UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20226 

August 23, 1968 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

In response to your letter of August 20, the Secret 
Service has no information concerning a man who had taken 
pictures of the assassination of President John F. Kennedy 
from inside the Dal-Tex Building. Special Agent in Charge 
Forrest Sorrels, Dallas, did enter the building described 
by Inspector J. Herbert Sawyer to talk to Mr. Zapruder con-
cerning the pictures he (Zapruder) had taken. 

Regarding the other matters raised in your letter of 
August 20, I can only repeat the information which his been 
furnished to you previously by the Secret Service; that is, 
that the Secret Service had no information pertaining to the 
assassination of President Kennedy which was not furnished 
to the Commission and its staff. 

The Secret Service has no information, reports or 
evidence pertaining to the assassination of President Kennedy 
which was not turned over to the National Archives as directed 
by the Attorney General. 

Very truly yours, 

James J. Rowley 


